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Attorney General Pam Bondi Urges Anthem Customers to Monitor Credit in
Wake of Data Breach

TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—Attorney General Pam Bondi urges all Floridians who are
customers of Anthem, Inc. to take extra measures in monitoring their credit. Anthem
announced this week that their computer network was the target of external criminal
cyber-attacks. Amerigroup Corporation which is affiliated with Anthem and manages
publicly funded health programs was also affected by the data breach.

The hackers reportedly gained access up to 80 million customers’ records including,
member ID/social security numbers, names, dates of birth, addresses, phone numbers,
email addresses and employment information. Anthem has stated that the stolen data
does not include personal financial or health information.

“All Floridians who received references or services from physicians affiliated with
Anthem or Amerigroup in the last five years are advised to review their credit reports
and accounts for possible unauthorized activity," said Attorney General Pam Bondi.

To place a fraud alert on your credit report or to check your credit report, call one of the
three credit bureaus:

e Equifax — Phone: 1-800-525-6285

e Experian — Phone: 1-888-397-3742

e Transunion — Phone: 1-800-680-7289

Attorney General Bondi’s Office is in contact with Anthem and Amerigroup, and is
looking into the breach.

For questions related to this incident, please call Anthem at 1-877-263-7995 or visit
AnthemFacts.com.
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